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St Sampson’s Stars! 

A big well done to all our stars of the week  

Kingfishers – Eva & Kayden    Puffins – Eloise & Rupert     Woodpeckers – Sam & Imogen 

2/3C – Oscar & Freddie  2/3L – Toby & Jessica  2/3S – Lilly-Mai & Abinav 

4/5O – Lacie-Marie & Eloise G. 4/5R – Thomas & Indianna   4/5W – Joey & Max 

6B – Cara & Charlie  6J – Jude & Isabella 

 

Christmas Arrangements 

As mentioned last week in our newsletter, we have thought about how we can celebrate Christmas as a 

school in a safe and festive way. Please find below details of the things it will be helpful for you to 

know about. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask us. 

1st -  11th December 

Last posting day – 11th 

Christmas Post Boxes There will be a post box in each building which children will have 

the opportunity to post their cards in. These will be emptied on 

each Friday and then cards given out on the Monday. Please make 

sure their cards have names and classes on the envelopes! 

11th December Christmas Jumper Day 

and class parties 

Children (and adults!) can wear their Christmas Jumpers or other 

festive outfits and bring in a donation for Save The Children. In 

the afternoon, each class will host a Christmas Party. 

15th & 16th 

December 

Christmas Lunch and 

Festive Film afternoon 

Children in Reception, Y1, Y4 & Y5 will have this on 15th; children 

in Y2, Y3 & Y6 on the 16th. After Christmas lunch (please see 

separate ParentMail sent on 23/11 for ordering arrangements), 

classes will enjoy a festive film afternoon. 

December Christmas Craft and 

Christmas Card making 

Each class will enjoy a Christmas Craft event and each child will 

be bringing home a card and a Christmas creation. 

December Nativity and class 

Christmas 

performances 

Each class will be recording a low-key Christmas performance to 

share across the school and with parents. (If your child does not 

currently have the suitable photo permissions to be in this, your 

child’s class teacher will discuss your wishes with you). 

18th December End of term 

arrangements 

We traditionally break up at 2pm. In order to minimise the 

number of people on site, Reception and Year 1 will finish at 

1:50pm, Years 2 & 3 at 1:55pm and Years 4, 5 & 6 at 2pm. 

Whilst I know that some people will have a 10 minute wait (which 

we have avoided doing on a daily basis), please can everyone exit 

the site as quickly and as safely as we can.  
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